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18 September 2009

Dear Ms. O’Dell:

In the meeting of 17 September, the Commission reviewed and approved the following
project on the Consent Calendar with accompanying staff recommendation:

CFA 17/SEP/09- a

National Park Service

District of Columbia World War I Memorial

West Potomac Park, between Ash Road and Independence Avenue, SW
Restoration and landscape rehabilitation

Concept

RECOMMENDATION:  No objection to the concept proposal to restore and repair the
District of Columbia World War I Memorial, to rehabilitate the adjacent landscaping, and
to reconstruct the walkways (as proposed in Scheme C), as shown in materials received
and dated 1 September 2009. Material samples of the proposed paving should be
submitted for approval with the final plans. Refer to the Historic Preservation Review
Board.

Thomas Luebke, AIA
Secretary

Peggy O’Dell, Regional Director

National Park Service, National Capital Region
1100 Ohio Drive, S.W.

Washington, DC 20006

cc: Peter May, NPS /



